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Subcommittee 
August 10, 2016 

5:00 – 6:30 p.m. 

1 Civic Center, 9
th

 Floor Conference Room 

Type of meeting: 3rd meeting:  Community Connections 

Recommendation  

 

 

Members Present:  Robert Baade, Ricki Bloom, Sister 
Agnes Kaczmarek, Michelle Valencia-Stark, Jennifer 
Sena, Brit Baca-Miller, Betty Valdez 

Members Excused:  Heidi Jordan, Gina Bell 

Staff Person Present: None 

Technical Advisors Present:  None  

Meeting Observers:  Lisa Simpson (presented) 

 

 

Call to Order 

 

Meeting was called at 5:10.   The Housing Subcommittee and Community Support Subcommittee were 

originated as a joint meeting. Introductions were made.  Lisa Simpson provided a presentation on the 

Community Connections Program. Presentation attached as Attachment I. 

 

Housing Subcommittee Chair Betty Valdez called the Housing subcommittee meeting to order at 5:45. 

 

Discussion to Approve Agenda 

 

Agenda was approved with no discussion. 

 

Discussion to Approve Minutes 

 

Minutes were approved with no discussion. 

 

Key Items of Discussion 

 

 Discussion was about the Community Connections Program, specifically to approval or disapproval for 
recommendation to the ABCGC.  Sister Agnes recommended a point in time data update.  The 
subcommittee agreed that this would be helpful and should be included in the proposal.   

 Robert Baade discussed the need for updates of outcomes – demographics, etc.  There was much 
discussion about the outcomes that needed to be measured.  Paul Guerin, from UMM ISR, discussed with 



 

 

 

  

the subcommittee the measurements that they would be tracking such as frequent users of MDC, UNM, 
homeless, male, female, age, etc.  The committee was unanimous that this should also be included 

 Robert Baade made a motion that outcome and measurements be added to the document that was going 
for approval before the ABCGC and the Commissioners.  It was seconded by Ricki Bloom.  The 
subcommittee unanimously voted for approval. 

 
ACTION:  Betty reminded the subcommittee to review the Youth Transitional Housing proposal and to 
get any questions emailed so they may be answered and discussed at the next scheduled meeting. 

 

Next Meeting and Adjourn 

 

Next meeting: August 31 at 5:00 – 6:30 p.m.at 1 Civic Plaza – 9th Floor.  

 Betty adjourned the meeting at 6:40 p.m. 
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